e Like 0 [l W Tweet Share this Page: [J

Visit www.morrobaywrf.com for more information.
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une 15, 2021
City of Morro Bay Water Reclamation Facility Pipelines
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

ATTENTION: UNPLANNED FULL ROAD CLOSURE ON
QUINTANA ROAD

What To Expect:

Out of an abundance of caution for public safety considerations, a portion of Quintana Road
must be fully closed starting June 15 for up to two weeks. The City of Morro Bay Water
Reclamation Facility (WRF) Pipelines project contractor has experienced unstable trenching
conditions between 420 Quintana Road and Kennedy Way, making it unsafe to leave this stretch
of Quintana Road open to vehicles. This road closure was not planned, and additional notices
will be distributed as soon as more defined schedule information is available.

All businesses in the area will be accessible via Main Street or Kennedy Way. Please follow all
posted signage and construction crew member directions.

When:

Quintana Road, from 420 Quintana Road to Kennedy Way, will be closed starting June 15 for up
to two weeks. Construction is scheduled on weekdays from 7 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.

Visit the website for current construction notices.

Register at the link below by Thursday, July 8, to receive the Zoom login information.

#***please note that the meeting will be held on the Second Friday in July due to the Fourth of
July holiday. ***

Program:

Project status presentation at 8 a.m.

Open Q&A session until 9:30 a.m.
Join at any time between 8 and 9:30 a.m. if you want to talk to a project team member
about current or upcoming WRF Pipelines construction activities
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Soaring Over the WRF Pipelines

Follow the pipeline alignment and fly over the lift station construction and work zones!
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Contact Information:

The City is committed to clear communication and providing up-to-date information about
construction activities. Properties along the construction area will receive printed notices before
work begins near their address, and construction notices will be regularly posted on
morrobaywrf.com. Please contact wrfinfo@morrobayca.gov or 877-MORROBAYH20 with
guestions about the City's WRF Program, and a team member will get back to you within one
business day. Thank you for your patience.

Documents and Resources

Project documents and meeting materials will be regularly posted on www.morrobaywrf.com
under the Resource Library link.

About Our Water Morro Bay

The City of Morro Bay is investing in the construction of the WRF Program that will protect our
environment, and provide a safe, clean and reliable water supply for our community, both current
and future generations.

The WRF Program involves replacing the City's existing wastewater treatment plant with an
advanced water purification facility that will meet state regulations, protect the environment and
contribute a safe and reliable water source for Morro Bay's homes and businesses. The project will




create a drought buffer and will be capable of providing up to 80 percent of the City's water needs in
the future.

For more information about Our Water, please visit www.morrobaywrf.com

or call 877-MORROBAYH20 (877-667-7622).




